
APPENDIX 1 

Question from M Bucknell, J Barton, T Heath and K Worsley, Hereford 
 
It has come to our notice following the recent Canoe Club planning application that 
the Hereford and District Angling Association (HDAA) claimed to own riparian rights 
that will not only affect riverside property owners but also the rights of all citizens to 
access the River Wye. 
 
Is Hereford Council supporting the HDAA in pursuit of their claim? 


